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Thank you for your email please except our apologies for the delay in responding.  
 
I have noted your comments of support the proposed School Safe Environment Zone 
on Langstone Way. 
 
In regards to your comments regarding Ashworth Road. Displacement comes with 
any introduction of restrictions. There are a number of carparks around this area 
which are not being used to full capacity and we would remind business that if there 
is onsite parking they should be asking visitors and staff that have to drive to use the 
relevant car park. If staff are not able to use the car parks as it is to full capacity they 
are to park in a safe appropriate manor away from junctions, accesses and turning 
heads as the highway code stipulates The proposed TRO for Ashworth Road is at 
the end of Ashworth Road near a delivery entrance and the access onto Ashworth 
road from the GWW. Plan attached for your information. These proposed restrictions 
are to assist in protecting the access and turning head from obstruction and poor 
visibility of moving traffic and pedestrians  caused by parked vehicles.  
 
Kind Regards  
                

Julie Furneval MIHE 
Traffic & TRO Technician 

Traffic Management & Road Safety 
Swindon Borough Council 

Direct line: 07966 778485 
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